Lisa Cataldi
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From: Nick Acquaviva <sword03932@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 11:19 AM

To: Rep_Fellela; House Education Committee; Sen. Lombardo, Frank Il

Subject: Please vote in favor of the following H PI 72 7

ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10TH IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE REGULAR LEGISLATIVE SESSION, FAIRNESS IN WOMEN'S
SPORTS AND PARENTS BILL OF RIGHTS WILL BE HEARD IN THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION IN THE HOUSE
LOUNGE. PLEASE HELP ME GET IT PASSED!

———/~/

It seems Judicrous in todays world that someone would question who is a women and who is a man based on feelings...
it’s plain and simple that men are biologically made stronger than a woman and therefore pose a threat to women in
sports! No definition can change that biological fact nor should it!

I have 3 daughters and 3 granddaughters and you need to protect them!

Also, the parents are the first line of education and schools should never be allowed to circumvent that bond no matter
what the feelings of government! Hiding information from parents is undermining their authority and should never
happen!

Thank you for your support for these bills!
Nicholas Acquaviva

12 Milton St

Johnston, Ri 02919

401-935-3608



